
March 21, 1952

Dr. D. M. Bonner
Osborn Botanical Laboratory
Yale University
New Haven, Connecticut

Dear Dave:

Enclosed 1s W-1485. I don't know whether this is the $ strain (there ts
some confusion as to just which culture has been so dubbed) but it is a lambda~
sensitive obtained directly from K-12, and one that Esther is using routinely.

The Hayes Affaire 4s a long, long story. I'll tell you about it here.

Esther and I will be very pleased to see the Bonners. Why don't you stay
over with us? If you can give us a call from Milwaukee, we'll know just when
and how to expect you.

Sincerely,

Joshua Lederbarg

 


